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Statement by the 9-11 Commission 
 
 
April 29, 2004 — The 9-11 Commission today met in closed private session with 
President Bush and Vice President Cheney.  The meeting was extraordinary and lasted 
for more than three hours.  The Commission found the President and the Vice President 
forthcoming and candid.  The information they provided will be of great assistance to the 
Commission as it completes its final report.  We thank the President and the Vice 
President for their continued cooperation with the Commission. 


